
 

Online CE Content Review Committee Volunteers Needed 
 

The California Society for Respiratory Care (CSRC) is looking for practitioners who 
would like to serve as members of the Online Continuing Education Content 
Review Committee.  We are seeking members who can contribute a diverse 
expertise in Respiratory Care and healthcare and review CEU courses submitted 
for potential offering through the CSRC.  

Under the leadership and facilitation of the Committee Chair, Ray Hernandez, 
committee members will review course proposals; attend monthly web 
conference meetings; and provide feedback, edits and comments.  This is a great 
opportunity to give back to your profession, volunteer for your CSRC organization, 
and contribute to high quality educational opportunities for practitioners in the 
state of California.  

If you are interested in serving or have further questions, please contact: 
Ray Hernandez MPH, RRT, NPS 
rhernandez@csrc.org 
Chair-CSRC Online Continuing Education Content Review Committee 
Chair-Professional Advancement Committee 
Dean-Science, Math, Technology. Skyline College 
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